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11/7/17 

Dear Junior High Parents: 

On Friday, December 1, at 9 a.m., Southwest Shakespeare Company will be 
coming to Metro Arts to offer a special performance of the Shakespeare play 
Twelfth Night for junior high students. Your children have been reading, studying, 
and enjoying this fun comedy in Mrs. O'Brien's language arts class for the past 
few weeks. Therefore, we look forward to offering this live performance for them. 

In order to offset costs, we are asking that each student contribute $10.  
Please drop off your payment to the main office by 11/20.  
We accept check or cash. Please make checks payable to Metro Arts. 

If anyone would like to make an additional donation for those who cannot 
afford the price of the ticket, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you,  
Mrs. O’Brien 
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Twelfth Night Performance at Metro Arts

http://www.metro-arts.org


�

1700 N Seventh Avenue . Phoenix AZ . 85007 w w w. m e t r o - a r t s . o r g  6 0 2  2 5 8  9 5 0 0 P  6 0 2  2 5 8  9 5 0 4 F

http://www.metro-arts.org

